

March 22, 2025

Dear Praying Friends,

Hello! We have been on the road reporting back to our supporting churches and visiting new churches! It has been such a blessing to visit and catch up with people that we have not seen since before we left for Washington in 2005! We praise the Lord for safety traveling as we have been in churches in North Carolina, South Carolina, Virginia, and Georgia. We are thankful our schedule has been full! We are so grateful for some new churches that have recently partnered with us to reach the Northwest USA for Christ!

We have had the privilege to be in several missions conferences recently. It is such a blessing when the whole church, from the little ones to the adults, is excited about missions! The heartbeat of God is the souls of men!

I have had the opportunity to present our ministry in several new churches as well as give updates to our supporting churches. I have been able to preach in several churches as well as a Preacher's Fellowship. I also had the opportunity to preach at a Christian School chapel on the subject of missions. We praise the Lord for each opportunity to share the gospel and also to convey the great need for churches across the Northwest USA.

Layla turned sixteen on Valentine's Day! She has been a help and blessing as we have traveled from place to place! We are thankful for the friends the Lord has put in her path along the way!



Signing Bibles for the next generation!

We recently attended two different funerals related to Pastor's families. We had been in the churches of both pastors recently. We never know when our time on earth might end, but we are so thankful for that blessed hope we have in Christ of that glad reunion day!

On April 12th, we will be in Georgia to participate in our mission board's Reach the World Youth Conference! We are so excited to get to share missions with the next generation. Please pray for hearts to be transformed and young people to surrender their lives to the Lord's service!

Please be much in prayer for Jason as he finishes up his last semester at Pensacola Christian College. Lord willing, he will graduate on May 9th. Please help us pray for the Lord to show His perfect will for Jason regarding a job and housing after graduation!

We are on furlough until June of this year. If you would like to schedule a meeting for us to come by and give an update to the church, please give me a text or call on my cell phone at 509-592-7486 or you can email me at timwall79@hotmail.com. We praise the Lord for your partnership over the years and now as we help and work with church planters across the Northwest USA. Thank you for your faithful prayers and support for our family!

In Christ,

Tim, Jennifer, Jason, & Layla Wall

Contact: Tim & Jennifer Wall ph 509.592.7486 timwall@mwbm.org

Sending Church: Missions Baptist Church 407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd, Winston Salem, NC 27101 Pastor Eric Combs

Support Address: Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. PO Box 519, Braselton, GA 30517 ph 706.654.2818